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Dear Parents:
I will be unavailable for conferences from Wednesday evening Oct 14 through Sunday evening October 18 due to the events and celebration of my wedding, but would love to talk with you about your student’s progress, so please email me if you want to set something up for another day or time. And, of course, as always, feel free to email/contact me whenever you have a question or a concern! 
Ms. Litterick
